
May Newsletter  
Dear Parents/Guardians, I have loved having your sweet children in my classroom this year! We 
want to end the school year on a great note with lots of fun. The following festivities will be 
taking place this month. Please feel free to join us at any of them at your earliest convenience. I 
love and thank each of you for your support this school year! 
 

 

Dates to Remember!  
May 7th: Field Day T-Shirt Money Due  

May 13th: Field Day  
May 15th: Grandparents’ Luncheon  

 
 Grandparents’ Luncheon in the Cafeteria   

On May 15th, all 2nd graders have been given the opportunity to invite their grandparents to eat 
lunch with them for our Annual Grandparents’ Luncheon. There will be a free meal, dessert, and 
a photo booth for family pictures. We would love for you to come and join us in this event! Our 
lunch time is from 11:30 AM - 12:15 PM. Please stop by the office for a visitor’s pass before 

joining us in the cafeteria. 
 

 
 
Field Day at Richland Elementary is right 
around the corner! Please remember to 
bring the following items for a day full of 
fun:  
 
• Sunscreen/Sunglasses 

 • A towel/blanket for sitting  

• Bottled Water  

• Money for Concession Stands 

 • Running Shoe​s 
 
REMINDER: 2018-2019 Yearbooks will be 
available beginning May 17th!  
 
 
 

 
 

2nd Grade Box Tops Competition  
  

Class  # of Boxtops 

Mrs. Harris  102 

Ms. Turner   120 

Mrs. Smith   90 

Ms. Tuck  84  
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